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Comments: Allowing type 1 ebikes on the same trails as standard mountain bikes is not only fair, it is necessary

for many. Public lands and their use is not reserved for a small select group who happen to feel as if those lands

are private property. Public lands are resources that everyone should have access to. However that is more

difficult for some people than others. I have an early onset of arthritis and being able to ride bikes especially

through elevation changes has become more difficult. With the advent of type one e-bikes and entire world has

opened back up. But now I am finding out that I have no access to any of the previous trails I have had for years.

This is prejudice and unfair. All public use lands should be available to both standard mountain bikes as well as

all type one e-bikes


